
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 5 Autumn Term 
23rd  September 2016 

 

House Day 
We had a wonderful day on 

Tuesday in our houses where we 

looked at the word  

RESPECT.   
We did drama, art, writing and 

focused on respect and what it 

means and looks like.  Then we 

shared all our work with each 

other in an assembly at the end 

of the day. 

Building Character, Motivation and Resilience 
for Learning 

Yesterday we had a great day with Steve Harris on building 
character, motivation and resilience for learning.  He worked with 
Year 4 and 5 children and then Year 2 and 3 children.  He then 
trained the staff and talked to parents and governors.   
 
This underpins all our 
work in school as 
attitude to learning is 
vitally important.  
Handouts are 
available for parents 
if you were unable to 
attend and we will 
put these on the 
website under the 
parent tab for your 
information.  If there 
is enough support I 
will ask Steve Harris 
to return at a future 
date to do another 
parent workshop – so 
please do let Mrs de 
Looze know. 

Jeans for Genes 

Day 
 

We all enjoyed dressing in denim 

today raising money for this very 

worthwhile cause.  We all enjoyed 

juice, cakes and biscuits at 

morning break, served by school 

council members.   Thank you for 

your support.   We have rasied over 

£150 for this great charity. 

 

 

Willow house: 

 

“We had fun 
brainstorming 
ideas about 
respect and 

then we acted 
out scenarios 

about 
respect”. 

We will be focusing on the development of certain characteristics 
and look forward to sharing our work with you. 
 

 

This picture shows some of the 

children from Oak house putting 

together ideas about producing 

a poster about respect. 

 

 

“We enjoyed looking at 
respect in the community, in 
our environment, between 

ourselves and at home and we 
made large posters about our 

ideas.” 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up 

 

Tomorrow, Saturday 24th 
September 

is the Belton Teddy Bear Trail and 
Family Fun Day 
12noon – 4pm 

Stalls at school and  
teas at church 

Look out for all the teddy bears 
around the village! 

 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 Football 
The Year 3 and 4 football team have a fixture 
against other Shepshed schools at Shepshed High 
School on Tuesday afternoon.  We wish them luck. 

Reading and Phonics 

Information Meeting  
for parents and carers 

 

Thursday 29th September  

6pm – 7pm 

 

This is aimed at Meerkat parents and early 

readers but all are welcome to come along.   

Tea and coffee will be served 

Please join the Sea Otters for their 
Macmillan Fundraising  

 
Coffee and Cake            

Afternoon 
on  

Friday 30th September 
from 1.30pm 

in the school hall 
 

All very welcome! 

All cake donations will 
be very much 
appreciated. 
Please bring any cakes 
into school on Friday 
morning.  Thank you. 

 

 

Parent Forum 
On Tuesday 4th October we are holding our first 
Parent forum of the year.  This will be held in 
the staff room at 2pm.  Mrs Jones leads the 
meeting.  Please let the office know if you 
would like to attend.  The forum will last for one 
hour.  All are very welcome. 

Harvest Festival 
 

Soup and Bread Day 
On Wednesday 5th October we are holding a 
Soup and Bread day in school.  We are making 
both soup and bread in school and you are 
invited into school in the afternoon to taste what 
we make. 

 

Our Harvest Festival is being held in church on 

Friday 7th October at 9am. Please join us in church 

for this Autumnal celebration.  Gifts of produce – 

tins and packets only – will be most welcome.  

More details on next week’s newsletter. 
 


